Outgoing teachers and staff were honored for their years of service to the Revere
community during PRIDE’s End-of-Year Luncheon on Friday, May 26. A fond farewell
was bid to Mr. lannucci, Ms. Cronin, Dr. Tautkus, Mr. Gunio and Ms. Walker, all of whom
will be sorely missed.

The luncheon would not have been possible without the help of parent volunteer
Nicole Raymond and PRIDE President Melissa Lustgarten.



